
   Shenley Park 

   Apple picking  

 

We ask that people do not help themselves to apples 
from the trees. We sell the apples and the juice that 
we make from them which provides vital funds for 
the upkeep of the orchard. 

We will be holding apple picking days (see dates 
below) where we ask you to come and help us pick, 
you can then take home a bag of apples. 

It is useful to know how many people would like to 
join us and on which date. Please email 
shenleypark@gmail.com to let us know if you would 
like to join us or with any questions regarding the 
orchard. 

 

Sat 14th Sept 12-3pm 

Sun 15th Sept 12-3pm 

Sat 21st Sept 12-3pm 

Sun 22nd Sept 12-3pm 

 
NB – more dates to follow depending on the apple availability. 
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